
Greetings Parents! 

On Saturday, April 28 we will have the June Migues Warrior Walk/5K Fun Day at Hamilton. Mrs. June has 

been at Hamilton since day one and embodies what we stand for as a school. She is a breast cancer  

survivor and teacher extraordinaire. Part of the proceeds from this event will go to Hamilton’s own  

12th grader Gracie Johnson who is currently fighting a brain cancer diagnosis.  

WE NEED EVERYONE TO ATTEND! PLEASE!  

This is going to be a fun and meaningful day for your children. Cost is minimal. Wrist bands will be sold 

for $5 which allows for all activities other than the cake walk.  Hamilton families with runners will receive 

a wrist band along with their T-shirt.  Runners need to register online by Wednesday, April 18 in order to 

assure they receive a T-shirt. 

Elementary students will perform at the beginning of the event and again at the end. Invite your whole 

family as there will be entertainment going on all morning. Please plan to be on campus at 7:45 am. We 

will wrap up the day between 11:30 and noon. Elementary students, please wear Friday shirts and bot-

toms of choice. We will do pictures before they head off to Fun Day.  Bring your lawn chairs 

It is not often that I will plead with you but this is such a time. We need our parents to get behind this 

event, invite young and old, sign up for the 5k with your family through the website. Spread the word. 

We need your voices and presence.  

Thanks so much!  

Amy Worthington 

Director of Development 



April 12, 2018 

Warrior News 

But let your ‘Yes’ be ‘Yes,’ and your ‘No,’ ‘No.’ Matthew 5:37 

The faculty of HCS has benefitted from an approach to discipline called “Love and Logic.” The materials are 
presented through books and seminars to both educators and parents. Here is the “Reader’s Digest” version 
of the approach from Dr. Charles Faye. It is a good one. 

1.   Demonstrate unconditional warmth and love.  

Kids feel this magical type of love when their parents spend plenty of time with them, when their parents  
focus on their strengths, and when their parents display empathy instead of anger or sarcasm when things go 
wrong.     

2.  Let your “yes” mean “yes” and your “no” always mean “no.”  

Great parents are extremely careful to set only the limits they know they can enforce. They remember this 
important rule for setting limits: Never tell a stubborn child what to do. Instead, describe what you will do or 
allow.    

3.  Allow your kids to experience the logical and natural consequences of their decisions.  

Isn’t it hard to watch our kids struggle with the consequences of their mistakes? While it breaks our hearts at 
times, allowing them to learn in this way gives them a tremendous advantage as they grow. They develop  
respect, responsibility, and a good grasp of good old- fashioned common sense. The key, of course, is to  
display empathy rather than anger.  

Raising great kids really can be a joy when we remember that we don’t have to overcomplicate things with 
too many skills and too much theory. Keep it simple and enjoy your kids.  

From Dr. McEntire 
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But let your ‘Yes’ be 

‘Yes,’ and your ‘No,’ ‘No.’ 

Matthew 5:37 



Come to Chapel 

 
High School - Thursdays from 10:30 - 11:10 am 
Middle School - Thursdays from 11:15 - 11:55 am 

Elementary School -  Fridays from 8:00 - 8:30 am 
 

High School & Middle School students will hear 

from Alec Story today.  Next week Dr. McEntire is 

their speaker.  Elementary School students will 

have Patrick Murray tomorrow and next week their 

speaker will be Jerry Parmentier. 

4-H  

Upcoming events 

Next meeting:  April 18th 
Achievement day:  May 8 

Seeking Sponsors 

Do you know 

someone who 

owns or man-

ages a business 

that would be 

interested in  

supporting our 

school?  Check 

out the link on 

our website 

and print the 

June Migues Warrior Walk sponsor sheet. 

 

The June Migues Warrior Walk/5K Fun Day will 

be here before your know it! Want to know how you 

can help make it a success for your school? 

1. Pray that the Lord will bless every  

aspect of the day. 

2. Recruit at least ONE SPONSOR.   

Sponsorship form can be found on our website. 

3. Spread the word. It’s going to be a  

really fun and affordable family event. 

4. Register for the run/walk at our website 

www.hcswarriors.org and encourage  

others to do the same.   

On-Going Announcements 
 Quiz Bowl meets every Tuesday after school 

from 3:05 until 3:30 in  Mr. Jacobs room #206. 

 Student council is selling baked goods at 

break on Fridays. 

Beta Build Note Pad Fundraiser 

The Beta Build team will be taking orders for  

personalized name pads from now until Friday, 

April 20.  All students were given an order form 

along with a sheet giving info about the name 

pads.  These are fun to use and also make great 

gifts!  Each is a personalized, multi-colored, 4 1/4 

X 5 1/2 inch note pad with 100 sheets per pad.  

Cost is only $5.00!  Orders will be distributed  

before May 2.  The HCS Beta Build girls thank you 

for your orders and support!  

Attention Athletes 

Spring Sports Physicals will be offered by LCMH 

Sports Medicine on Saturday, April 28th. The clinic 

will be at LSU Family Practice located at 1525 Oak 

Park Blvd. Our scheduled appt. time is 8:00 a.m. The 

cost will be $5.00. Forms will be available at school in 

the Athletic Dept. see Mrs. Cindy or Coach Pilgreen.  

Spring S.T.E.M Science project 

Egg Drop Contest:  tomorrow 
Time:  2:10 - 3:05 pm 
Egg "crate" building 
contest. Whose egg 
will survive?  Middle 
school students and all 
faculty members are 
invited to participate.  

Fundraiser 

It’s that time again!  All day 

today we will get a cut of 

Pizza Artista’s profits when 

you say the order is for 

Hamilton. 



Registration 2018/2019 
The registration fee (for 1st grade and above) is now $375.  A reenrollment email was sent from Hamilton  

Christian via RenWeb. You will use your existing parent’s web login at renweb.com to reenroll. The district code is 

HCA-LA. You must submit your packet, pay the HCS registration fee and the RenWeb enrollment fee for your  

student to be enrolled for this coming Fall. Email ccarlson@hcawarriors.org if you have any reenrollment  

questions. 

Re-enrollment 

Students who have enrolled for next year, even though they already have a FACTS account set up, have to set 
up a new agreement for next year for the tuition to be drafted.  Many of you have bypassed that part of the 
enrollment packet.  The finance department cannot add any transactions to be drafted starting in June until a 
new payment plan is set up.    
If the decision has been made for your student NOT to return to Hamilton next year, there is a place on the  
RenWeb re-enrollment page to indicate this.   

Admissions 2018/2019 
Admissions is looking great!! I am praying over #280in2018. Please join me in making this a priority in your 

prayer life! When I ask folks what brought them to tour HCS I hear time and time again "a friend, co-worker,  

acquaintance told me about the school." You are our greatest marketing tool! Please spread the good news of  

Hamilton! Have them contact Amy to come tour and see what we are all about! Thanks for all you do Warrior 

Parents!! There is a five (5) percent discount on tuition if full payment for the 2018/2019 school year is 

made by May 24, 2018.   

Teacher "wish lists"  

Laura Ezell - pencils 

Rachel Wood - a new sound system; keyboard (the school’s has been missing all year, the one we use is mine); drums (to 

augment our set); microphones (cordless); a new soundboard; speakers; monitors ; stage lighting and set design; a larger 

CHAPEL, God is able! 

Phoebe Pruett - classroom floor mopped and waxed; bulletin board materials; chairs for class learning table; wall hangers for 

hall display; electric pencil sharpener; outside toys, balls, jump ropes, etc.; four squares painted on cement  

Mrs. Rachel Crum - New computer 

Mrs. Douglas - Printer 

Mr. Hanchett - Pea gravel to replace mulch on the playground 

Nedia Crum - I always need paper: copy paper, Mixed Media paper preferably 11X16, Watercolor paper can start as small as 

3X5 and up; Watercolor pallets (cheap ones work); Acrylic paint (crafting tubes work fine) any colors, even used ones are 

appreciated. We go through a lot of black and white paint.  Washable markers any colors; Pencil colors, even used ones will 

be appreciated. Old school manual pencil sharpener to mount on the wall, we have destroyed three new electric ones this 

year. Any art supplies that you do not use laying around your home, sewing supplies, or any type of crafting supplies.   

 

If you would like to help an individual teacher you may donate an item listed, or money to purchase it/them.   

All donations are tax deductible.  We can give you an act of donation from the finance department  
for your taxes at the end of the year.     



Counselor’s Corner 

CLEP 
 
Help Your Child Graduate College Debt-Free with CLEP Exams.  CLEP is made up of 33 exams that cover  
introductory-level college material, and with a qualifying score, students can earn 3 or more college credits.  
Check out https://clep.collegeboard.org/ for more information. 

Scholarships  
LHSAA and Beyond Scholarships For Grad Senior  
Student-athletes Allstate Sugar Bowl, Coca-Cola, Fuzzy 

Brown Scholarship Download Applications Email 

msmall@lhsaa.org or tgibson@lhsaa.org  For details. See 
website for deadlines.   

International Hunter Education Association - USA 

Scholarship $2,500 scholarship see Rachel Crum 

Deadline:  Saturday, June 9  

Imagine America Scholarships For Trade Schools in LA 
Imagine America on Google  

 

Workforce Readiness Training Program  
www.foundationswla.org  Deadline:  August 23.  Register 

for sessions at www.Carheel.com 

Workforce Training Scholarship Program for Job  

Seekers and Volunteer Mentors Donors: Sasol & LC LNG   
www.foundationswla.org  Click on Workforce Scholarship or 

call 337-491-6688 to apply. 
 

Nursing School Scholarship $1,000 scholarship https://

www.nursingschoolsalmanac.com  
Deadline:  Friday, August 31 

International Hunter Education Association - USA 

Scholarship $2,500 scholarship  

Deadline:  Saturday, June 9 see Rachel Crum. 

Senior who has an Orthopedic Disability (Physician  

verified).  Applications in the counseling office.  

Most scholarships have to be applied for online.  
You can get more information in the Counseling office.  

Information will be in the library, English classes,  
Homeroom, and Middle School Hall. 

LAMAR College Cardinal View 

Saturday, April 14, 2018 

Check in will begin at 8:00 am 

Shelia Umphrey Recreational Sports Center 

contact the Office of Admissions and Recruitment 

(409) 880-8316 or recruitment@lamar.edu 

Teen Connection  

The next Teen Connection session is scheduled for 

Thursday, April 19 from 5:00—6:00 pm at the  

Cpl Donald Ray Stevens Center (formely Goosport) 

1619 Cessford Street.   The upcoming session’s topic 

Money Management.  

Notes to Seniors 

 Application forms in the counseling office for 

Lake Charles Memorial Volunteer Program.  

Deadline Friday, April 13. 

 Brochures on Game Experience Summer Camps 

in the Counseling Office. 

 Seniors last chance for ACT for Fall semester  

Financial Aid and TOPS.  Saturday, April 14. 

 Please bring copies of all awards, honors etc to 

the counseling office so that they can be put on 

the Awards Night Program. 

http://noreply.collegeboard.org/133e6a398layfousiaxvglxqaaaaaae2fd6ea3icu74yaaaaa
chrome-extension://gbkeegbaiigmenfmjfclcdgdpimamgkj/views/qowt.html#mailto:msmall@lhsaa.org
chrome-extension://gbkeegbaiigmenfmjfclcdgdpimamgkj/views/qowt.html#mailto:tgibson@lhsaa.org
http://www.foundationswla.org/
http://www.foundationswla.org/


 

4/12:  Baseball at Oberlin 

 School Board Meeting at 6:30 pm 

4/15 - 16:  Honors English field trip to New Orleans 

4/17:  Baseball at home against Grand Lake 

 District Golf Tournament 

4/18:  District Track Meet at Grand Lake High 

4/19:  Senior field trip to the Houston Health Museum 

 Baseball at home against St. Edmund 

4/20:  4th & 5th grade field trip to NASA 

4/21:  State Literary Rally 

4/21:  Baseball at home against Starks 

4/23 - 27:  Teacher Appreciation Week 

4/28:  June Migues/Gracie Johnson Warrior Walk 

5/4:  State Track Meet in Baton Rouge 

5/10:  Baccalaureate in the gym  

5/16:  Senior Honors Night at Livingway 

5/18:  Graduation at Glad Tidings 
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